PUBLIC CONSULTATION EVENT -
PROPOSED NEW PRIMARY SCHOOL

The preparation of plans for the primary new school at the Northfields site are progress-
ing well. In preparation for the forthcoming submission of a planning application you are
invited to attend a public consultation event to view the proposals.

This event provides an opportunity for members of the public to view the proposed plans
for the new primary school and ask any questions. Representatives from Somerset Coun-
ty Council and the project team (including the contractors, architects, town planners and
highway consultants) will be available to talk through the proposed plans and answer
any queries.

WHEN: THURSDAY 31ST
JANUARY 2019

WHERE: KING INA JUNIOR
SCHOOL SITE

TIME: 3.15pm — 6.30pm




